
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA GAS COMPANY 
SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY 

 

APPLICATION FOR REVIEW OF COSTS INCURRED IN EXECUTING  
PIPELINE SAFETY ENHANCEMENT PLAN (PSEP) 

 (A.18-11-010) 
 

(CalPA Data Request-16) 
 

Date Requested: February 27, 2019 
Date Responded: March 20, 2019 

 

The following questions pertain to SoCalGas’ and SDG&E’s response to Cal PA’s data request 
CalPA-SCG-12 and its attachment “CalPA DR-12_Q02 CONFIDENTIAL 2018RR Project Data 
(highlighted).xlsx” (The Excel Spreadsheet). This Excel Spreadsheet, marked “Confidential”, was 
provided by SoCalGas and SDG&E on February 22, 2019. 
 

1 

QUESTION 01: 
 
Please add column AB to The Excel Spreadsheet and title it, “Is this segment identified as ‘incidental’ 
by SoCalGas/SDG&E in A.18-11-010?”. Under this column heading, please enter “Yes or No”, 
depending upon whether each corresponding segment has been considered as incidental. 
 
 
RESPONSE 01: 
 
The attachment includes Confidential and Protected Materials provided pursuant to PUC Section 583, 
GO 66-D, D.17-09-023, the accompanying declaration, and/or non-disclosure 
agreement. 
 
See attached spreadsheet. 
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